
 

 

An invitation is extended to all members of the  

College Community  

to attend 

A PUBLIC MEETING OF  

MONTMORENCY SECONDARY  

COLLEGE COUNCIL 

to be held  

Wednesday 21st October, 2020 

at 7.30pm 
for the presentation of the  

MONTMORENCY SECONDARY COLLEGE  

2019 ANNUAL REPORT 

DUE TO COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS THE MEETING WILL BE CONDUCTED BY 

VIDEO CONFERENCE 
 

If you would like to attend the meeting, please register your interest with 

Rose Taranto by phone on 9422 1500 or via email at 

rosa.taranto@education.vic.gov.au 

Once you have registered, an invitation link will be forwarded to you to 

join the meeting. 
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